
Visiting Lecturer Position in Ethnomusicology at Pomona College 
for Fall 2022 

 
 
Pomona College is seeking a lecturer to fill a one-semester visiting position in 
Ethnomusicology in the Music Department for Fall 2022 (late August – December).  
Candidates should hold the Ph.D. or ABD and show evidence of ethnomusicological 
research as indicated by scholarly presentations or publications.  Preference will be 
given to candidates with at least two years’ relevant teaching experience.  The candidate 
should be committed to working in an undergraduate liberal arts environment.  The 
teaching load consists of two undergraduate courses: “Introduction to World Music” 
and “Ethnomusicology in Theory, Method, and Practice.”  The successful candidate will 
have experience working with students from diverse backgrounds and a demonstrated 
commitment to improving higher education for underrepresented students. 
 
We will begin considering applications as of April 15, 2022, and will continue the search 
process until the position has been filled.  This is a restricted local search, and the 
position is not eligible for visa sponsorship.  Please send letter of application, CV, and 
the names of three references to Gibb Schreffler, Associate Professor of Music, 
gibb.schreffler@pomona.edu.  
 
Pomona College is a member of the Claremont Colleges and is a highly selective, 
coeducational liberal arts college located 35 miles east of downtown Los Angeles.  The 
Music Department has eight full-time faculty, and 38 part-time applied music and 
ensemble instructors.  The Department serves music majors as well as a large number of 
non-majors each semester.  
 
Pomona College is committed to excellence through diversity and actively encourages 
applications from women and members of historically underrepresented groups.   
 


